
NEWSLETTER 

Livingstone School ~ Wednesday, November 30, 2022 

Sabres 4 Wellness A Success!  

Our school community raised $3075 to support 

teen mental health in our province.  We will                  

continue to accept non-perishable food donations 

for our local food banks. The votes were tallied 

and special facial hair styles were chosen for 

each staff participant to wear this week! 

 

 

 

 

K—9 REPORT CARDS 

Go home tomorrow, December 1 

Friday, December 2 

Staff Planning Day for Grades K-9 

Regular classes for Grades 10-12

ATHLETICS                                                                 

We are seeking a Junior B Girls basketball coach 

for the season. Please contact                                

Mr. MacDonald at macdonaldc@lrsd.ab.ca if you 

are interested in volunteering.                                                        

Jr/Sr Climbing Club Team tomorrow,                         

7:00-8:30 a.m. Our Senior Boys have their first 

home game tomorrow evening at 6:00 p.m.                       

vs. Crowsnest.   Go Sabres!                                                                                         

Good luck to our basketball teams this weekend:  

Jr. Girls @ F.P. Walshe, Jr. Boys @ Matthew                    

Halton and Sr. Boys @ Coalhurst.                                

Sabre Socks are on sale for $20/pair                   

Please etransfer to lhssportsbooster@gmaillcom 

or contact Kim Gelber at 403-627-9841 or                      

kimberlygelber@gmail.com 

The Ski Academy kicks off their first half day 

on the hill on Friday, December 13, for 

Grades 4-12.  All LSA fees are past due and 

athletes will not be permitted to participate at 

the hill until the full tuition amount has been 

paid.  Payments are accepted at the Office 

or on School Cash Online. 

 

Grad 2023 Italian Night Fundraiser!                                           
Thursday, December 1 ~ Cowley Hall                                                   

Doors open at 5:00 p.m. / Dinner at 5:30 p.m.                             

A few tickets are still available! Please call or stop in at the 

Office to purchase. We look forward to a great evening! 

Livingstone Parents Association & School 

Council Meeting tonight at 6:30 p.m. 

Our Lost & Found is overflowing!  Please check for 

any missing items.  Smaller items such as glasses,         

jewelry, phones, etc. are kept  at the office. 

Hot Dog Sale Tomorrow at Noon 

$2.00 each 

Student Leadership Team  has declared that 

Wednesday, December 7, is Crazy Hair Day!   

Winter has arrived in full force! Please make sure your 

child has warm clothing for outdoor recesses and an   

extra change of clothing in their locker. 


